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12 January 2012

Daniel Williamson
Conservator General
Rainbow Conservation Sanctuary
ABC Lane, ABC Town 
State Pin Code

Dear Dr. Williamson,
This is in reference to the advertisement posted at the Rainbow Conservation Sanctuary’s website looking for the services of a doctorate zoologist on contract basis.
I have just been awarded with my doctorate degree in Zoology, this area is of great interest to me and I have specialised in this field. After four years of research in this field, I have published some journals and articles on endangered gazelles. I believe I could be of great assistance to you as you embark on protecting the endangered species. I am attaching my resume which has all details about my previous work experience and qualifications and background. Additional qualities that I possess include excellent interpersonal and communication skills, organization, maturity, confidence, and judgment.
 I hope you will give me an opportunity to meet you and attend a personal interview and assure you that I would turn an asset to your company.I will call within a week to arrange a date and time that suits your schedule. 
Thanking you.
Yours faithfully,
Dr. Donald Wilson, PhD
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